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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 

May 11, 2016 
7:00 P.M. 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board met for their regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, May 
11, 2016 at the East Goshen Township Building.  Board members present were:  Chairman Sandra Snyder, Patti 
Brown, Walter Wujcik, Erich Meyer, Scott Sanders and Andy Tyler.    
  
CALL TO ORDER 
 Sandy called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 Sandy led the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence to remember our troops and first 
 responders. 

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Sandy noted that the minutes of the April 13, 2016 meeting were approved. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 1.  2016 Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day – Unfortunately bad weather affected this event. The Board 

members discussed ways to improve it for next years. 
2.  Serpentine Belt – The Board decided to do a site walk on Saturday, May 14, 2016 in the East Goshen 
Park to look for serpentine rock.  Meet at the Veterans Pavilion at 9:00 am. 
3.  Newsletter article was discussed. 

  
LIAISON REPORTS 
 None 
 
 

  
ADJOURNMENT - There being no further business, Scott made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Walter 
seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.   

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 
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